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Hello, 
 
Below is our comment on the Community Solar program and its marketing guidelines. Thank you.
 
The Citizens Utility Board (CUB) is happy that the IPA is prioritizing consumer protection in community solar contracts and
communications. We support the use of an informational brochure, as laid out in the draft marketing guidelines, as a way
to ensure that all subscribers receive the same information, regardless of the solar developer. We are confident that any
other concerns put forward by developers can be resolved without creating a situation that is misleading or confusing to
consumers, and look forward to participating in the process moving forward.   
 
Best Regards, 
Christina Uzzo
Citizens Utility Board
 

 

 
--  

Christina Uzzo

Environmental Outreach Coordinator

Citizens Utility Board

309 W. Washington Street, Suite 800

Chicago, IL 60606
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